



## Memo

**To:** Common Council

From: Mayor McFarland

Date: December 13, 2022

**Re:** Town Square Update

Common Council Members,

Below is a summary of the Town Square progress

- ❖ The steel guardrails along the river and the Main Street bridge have been installed. They will be leveled up when the stairway railings are installed. Right now, those stair railings have been reworked and are being powder coated. They should be installed between Christmas and New Year.
- ❖ No change on the electrical from the last update.

Thank you,

Mayor McFarland